
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 10:14:00 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 2:05 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Carla Ross-Arsenault

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Good Day to Ontario Energy Board,
I have read the latest news on eliminating the Seasonal Rate Class that has been used for many years!! I am one of
many campers in the Northern Ontario area that will be very disappointed and concerned at the expensive cost added
to having a summer camp that is only used for the six months, but charged for the twelve months!! I would greatly
urge you, go in a better direction and help those of us who feel we are being taken advantage of with this
astronomical cost you put in front of us!!  Where will it stop!! A cost of over 100% for NOW is truly asking a lot, as
many of us are already dealing with two hydro bills! Other Hydro companies do have a successful affordable
seasonal rate!! Why do you feel that we do not deserve the "fair rate" here in Ontario!!
I hope many customers have the time to also voice their opinion with this "Highway Robbery" you are about to
force us to go through! Shame on you for being such a GREEDY Company!! I hope many Campers will sign up to
help stop you with this unfair assault on our pocket books!!
Do the right Thing, Stop changing the rules to your advantage as this is unfair to all who enjoy the summer camp!!
Camper, Carla

-- Attachment --




